
Andrew Beattie - RMS options for Victoria Street,Berry Bypass. 

  
Comments Concerning Victoria Street,Berry, in conjunction with Berry By Pass 
  
Up until this moment I have not held a view on the closure of Victoria Street. 
Commonsense says Victoria Street must be keep open. 
. A slip road southwards providing access from the Vannini Property and the BUPA aged care is essential 
. As is all traffic other than local traffic be kept out of streets such as George, Edward etc. 
. Victoria Street  at the Princes highway end runs through the most densely populated part of Berry. 
. Consequently RMS and other Authorities have a duty of care to ensure the road system and traffic flows 
through that area are safe. 
. Mark Radium Park is an institution in Berry.It is a much loved haven for jaded travellers. 
. Hundreds of people use it daily and many hundreds through holiday periods. 
  
Regards, 
Pat Waddingham 
mob 0427475055. 
  

From:    "Pat Waddingham" <patwaddingham@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    13/12/2012 5:33 PM
Subject:   RMS options for Victoria Street,Berry Bypass.
CC:    <kiama@parliament.nsw.gov.au>, <andrew.guile@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au>
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